3/29/23 — National Brain Injury Awareness Month — Encourage your clients and their families to take all
possible steps to avoid potential concussion-related falls in their home. Proactive steps include removing
throw rugs, wearing sensible shoes, lighting up any living spaces to avoid tripping, and use assistive
devices. If you would like to opt out of messages, please call the office at 570-385-2818.



